
To: Faith Formation Parents and Guardians 

From: Sr. Joanne 

Date:  Week of November 19, 2023 

Re: Safety Concerns, Faith Formation Schedule, Thanksgiving Wishes, Christmas Pageant, 
Holiday Food Drive 

SAFETY CONCERNS – VERY IMPORTANT 

In dropping off and picking up children for Faith Formation Classes it is most important that if 
you have SMALL children you walk them in and walk them out. 

Please:  talk to your child/children and ask them not to run out into the parking lot during 
arrival and dismissal.  Please look around and behind you to make sure that there are no 
children or others walking behind or near your vehicle. 

These precious minutes that we devote to safety will help keep everyone safe. Please be 
mindful of taking your time and watching for children. 

Faith Formation Schedule 

Please note that there are no faith formation classes from November 22 through November 
29.  Classes resume as usual on Thursday, November 30 and continue through December 14. 

Confirmation Classes meet on the following days: 

December 19 & 20 

December 3 & 4 

December 10 & 11 

Thanksgiving Wishes 

Sr. Joanne, Belinda Pappal and all the teachers and staff of Faith Formation extend our 
warmest wishes to all of you for a blessed Thanksgiving.  May God continue to bless you with 
His many gifts and fill you with His goodness!  Enjoy your Thanksgiving. 

Christmas Pageant 

Students are still able to sign up for the Christmas Pageant if they wish to participate as a 
shepherd, king, angel or animal.  We ask that you attend ONE of the following practices: 

Saturday, December 9 at 1:00 PM at Prince of Peace Church     or 

Saturday, December 16 at 1:00 PM at Prince of Peach Church 

If you have any questions, contact Sr. Joanne or Belinda Pappal in the faith formation office. 

Holiday Food Drive 

Our Holiday Food Drive continues!  Bring a non-perishable any time before Christmas to help 
those in need.  Thanks in advance for your generosity! 


